
Kirkwood PUD board to meet
For people who have further questions about the New Year’s Day
power plant fire at Kirkwood, the Kirkwood Meadows PUD board
of directors is having a meeting at 5 today.

The  board  also  met  with  concerned  residents,  guests  and
employees on Saturday night.

The meeting will be in the Community Center on Loop Road in
Kirkwood.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/kirkwood-pud-board-to-meet/

